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My name is Ryan Hebert.  I am opposed to this bill because it only punishes lawful 

citizens and not criminals. Statistically criminals break the law, law abiding citizens do 

not! Telling some who has had a background check done on who they are and their 

criminal history, should not be told we cannot carry concealed with a license in public 

areas. All this bill does is open a window for criminals to shoot and have zero chance 

of being stopped. It shows you do not care about citizens in our state if you pass this! 

Citizens who concealed carry do not just protect ourselves, we protect anyone in the 

environment we happen to be in at that time. Telling us we can no longer concealed 

carry in public buildings just tells criminals, that's a good target to hit because there is 

nobody there to defend the innocent.  This is unjust and an infringement on our 2nd 

ammendment rights. Thank you, 

 

Ryan Hebert LCpl/USMC  


